
 
 

   

 
 
 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 116 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01  

  

 

11 July 2022 

 

 

 

Fireworks Display from Manoel Island during the concert by Joseph Calleja 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a fireworks 

display will be let off from Manoel Island on Tuesday 26th July 2022 during the concert by 

Joseph Calleja.  

 

The display will be centred at point A and point B (as shown on the attached chart) in the 

approximate following position: 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

 A  35° 54'.167   14° 30'.372 

B  35° 54'.128   14° 30'.349 

 

The fireworks display will take place between 2100 hours and 2300 hours. 

 

In view of the above, mariners are advised to keep at least 30 metres away from point A 

and point B on the above-mentioned date and time.  

 

All mariners are to comply with any instructions given on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by 

Valletta VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 




